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	Appropriate for school
	Not appropriate


	· Smart trousers or skirt/dress of modest length (in the opinion of Heads of Sixth Form)

· Chinos and cords

· Pristine jet black jeans without faults or patterns. (These will be trialled for the first year and if their inclusion causes problems they will be removed from the list)

· Shirt, blouse or smart top 

· Polo shirts 

· Shoes, of any type/colour. Heels should be of a suitable height as to be comfortable

· Jumpers or cardigans

· Formal Jackets 

· Plain single colour T shirts without any logos may be worn underneath tops, jackets and jumpers

(Please note that items in this column are suggestions. They do not need to be worn all at once!)
	· Denim clothing of any colour (apart from jet black jeans)

· Clothing that features slogans or large logos.

· Hoodies or sweatshirts

· Shorts

· Sportswear, apart from for PE, including fashion leggings or tracksuit trousers or cargo style trousers

· Trainers, sports shoes, flip flops or similar shoes

· Tops that expose the abdomen or shoulders such as crop tops, cold shoulder tops etc. are unacceptable 

· No strapless, backless tops and/or dresses with spaghetti straps

· No ripped clothing


In QEGS Sixth Form we want students to be able to express their individuality and to dress in a way that gives the students choice. As such, we do not believe that students should be made to wear school uniform. However, we feel that they should dress in an appropriate way for being in a place of study and work.

· If students are unsure about whether an item of clothing is appropriate, they should check with the Heads of Sixth Form before wearing that item.

· Students should expect to be sent home to change their clothes if the Heads of Sixth Form decide that clothing item(s) are unsuitable for school.

· Any extreme hair styles, body piercing, make-up or tattoos which the heads of Sixth Form identify as being inappropriate for a school environment will need to be addressed. As such, before making a major change we would recommend that students discuss their plans with the heads of Sixth Form.
